
October 16, 2000

Electronic Bulletin No. 117

Rail Billing on the Web

Dear Valued Pacer Stacktrain Customer:

This notice is to inform you that we have enhanced our Internet Web site by adding "Rail
Billing on the Web".  Our site address is:  www.pacerstack.com.

Benefits to using the Web Rail Billing option versus manual fax billing:

Real time status updates

Reduces the opportunity for driver delays at the gate
User has the ability to go directly to the trace records of their container once received at
the ramp

User has the ability to save repeat origin/destination patterns that will
decrease input time
Cost efficient



To submit rail billing via our Web site, and you currently have a User ID and password,

please contact Cassandra Beattie or Minnie Wilkinson in the Memphis Rail Billing

Department at 901-684-7370 for instructions.

If you are interested in registering for a User ID, contact your local
Customer Support representative and they can assist you.


